
Highways & Transport Action Group Notes 
Meeting date: 12th January 2022, 6.30pm 

No Topic Action 

1 Apologies for absence 

 Marilyn Heath 

 Guy Hollis 

 Simon Garwood 

 Mrs. Pinn 

Attendees: 

Cllr. Jonathan Rush (Chair) 

Cllr. Anne Marie Vladar  

Cllr. Des CSG PC  

Cllr. Grant Kirkby  

Cllr. Isobel Darby  

Cllr. John O’Keeffe 

Cllr. Marilyn Hagon 

Cllr. Pete Dale 

Cllr. Sharon Williams 

Cllr. Tony shinner  

Jonathan Walpole 

Kathleen Martin  
Sue Moffat 
 

 

 

2 Notes of last meeting 

Approved. 

 

3 Residents’ Highways Issues: 

 Mrs Pinn – Parking issues, East Common Road, 

Gerrards Cross (sent apologies). 

 

 

 



Mr Walpole – East and West Common, Gerrards Cross, 

Crossing Point 

 Following a discussion on improvements to 

increase safety of pedestrians crossing 

Packhorse Road, it was agreed GXTC should 

submit an application. 

 

 

 

GXTC to submit an application 

4 Submitted applications for discussion 

Update on A413 Speed tubes and Survey and 

discussion of next steps 

 The report on the survey had been circulated 

before the meeting.  

 Confirmation on the dates of the survey was 

requested.  

 A discussion on the issues raised by the 

proposed reduction followed. There was not 

unanimous agreement. The subject needs to 

be discussed further before a PID is raised 

with TFB. 

 

 

 

 

CB Coordinator: to check 

dates of survey and inform 

group members and send out 

detailed Excel sheet. 

CB Coordinator: to include 

NAG chairman on 

correspondence 

5 Agree date of next meeting Weds 16th March,6.30pm 

6 Any Other Business, topics for future discussion. 

Tree policy for verges 

 New tree policy for road verges – only to be 

planted by Tfb - caused widespread objection 

and dissatisfaction on a range of matters, 

including lack of communication with 

town/parish councils. 

 Cllr Andrew Wood will raise dissatisfaction and 

objections with Cllrs Chapple, Strachen and 

Broadbent. 

Cycleway 

 Various mooted plans for a cycleway 

connecting the CB area were discussed. All 

attending will keep an eye on the issue. 

 

 

 

CB Coordinator to check how 

Amersham and Chesham CBs 

have responded and whether 

BALK has an opinion. 

Cllr Wood to raise the matter 

with Cllrs. Chapple, Strachan 

and Broadbent. 

 

 

All members to observe any 

developments in issue. 

 

 


